
 

O’Gorman’s Catholic Parent Council Presents: 

Cybernannies – Internet Filtering For Parents 

Michael Pollon, O’Gorman High School’s 
Parent Council Chair, realized over 4 
years ago that as a parent with some 
networking experience, he needed to 
take stronger action to prevent his young 
children from mistakenly viewing 
inappropriate websites on the internet. 
Mr. Pollon's presentation will show 
parents what led him to install Internet 
content filtering software in all his home 
computers. With Facebook and Social 
Networking becoming popular today, Mr. 
Pollon will explain how he uses the 
features of the filtering software for these 
forums and will provide a live 
demonstration. You will understand what 
concerns a parent should have about 
children using the internet and what 
tools are available to guide and protect 
your children online. 

Date:   Thursday, May 10, 2012.

Time:   6:30pm 

Location:   OHS – Theatre 
 

Beverages / Snacks will be 
provided 


